
July 20, 2016 

It was Drums along the Mohawk as we partied @ Adrienne & Wes Zain's house. The Cook-Out 
was great with plenty of people showing up for food, cocktails and camaraderie.  Wes did the 
cooking and food was great.  Treasurer Al was holding court at his table and even brought his 
better half to the party.  We had new members and Circle K'ers along with the "usual 
Kiwanis suspects."  Lame duck President Don looked happy, as he only has about 8 weeks left in 
his term, before handing the reins to Linda Michalak.  Linda was at the Treasurer’s table with 
her fellow "Red Hatter". The Zains' introduced a new game at the Cook-out-"Cornhole", and 
provided an Ironman trophy to the winning team of John Curran and Jim Wood.  ALOT of fun 
was had by all. Special Thanks to Jerry Assenmacher for providing the logistical support for all 
our cook-outs, and to our Hosts "Adrienne & Wes, for their hospitality. 

Looking for Chungachgook, 

Natty Bumppo 

 

July 27-Back @ KofC for presentation by Jack Tate from Dearborn Historical 

September 7-Pick-up Peanuts & Cook-out 

SEPTEMBER 8,9,10th PEANUT DRIVE-B 

September 21-Installation Dinner-New President Linda Michalak @ Dearborn Country Club-
sign-up at Treasurer's table 


